
From: ruth sands 
24 August 

1111111 
Sent: 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Aplication Ref 2014/4513P 

Deer Sir/Madam, 

Application Ret: 2014/4513/P 

We would like to comment against the application of Flat 1-2 24 Belsize Park NW34DU for the following reasons: 

-External appearance 
-Privacy of Flats 2 and 3 where the enormous window proposed would look into both these flats during daytime and 
would affect the light in both flats when the proposed window would be lit up at night 

Ruth Sands 
on behalf of Flat 2 and In: 
23,Belstze Park 
London NW34DU 

Regards 
Ruth Sands 


